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Mark Kaisersatt - Sound Variance P (2 O

From:  mark thomas <msthomas42854@gmail.com>
To: <mark kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 3/14/2012 9:35 AM

Subject: Sound Variance

March 14, 2012

To the City of Saint Paul,

As a resident along the bluff of Prospect Boulevard, I oppose the sound
variance on the dates requested by Live Nation. We are a residential
neighborhood. Any sounds in a similar residential neighborhood would be
considered a public nuisance and be reported. I go to bed at 9 PM and |
experience quite a bit of discomfort from noise of that level. Please submit
this email as public testimony at the public hearing.

Sincerely

Mark S. Thomas, M.D.

402 Hall Avenue

Saint Paul, MN 55107

651-222-44417
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